
Countdown to Early Voting 

Voting for the November 5, 2024, Presidential 
General Election will open in 25 days!  

A Vote-by-Mail ballot will be mailed to all Orange 
County voters starting on Monday October 7, 
marking the start of the voting period. On that 
same day, 123 ballot drop boxes will open and 
will remain open 24/7 through 8 p.m. on Tuesday, 
November 5. 

Make sure to check your registration status and 
visit ocvote.gov/registration to make any 
necessary updates before October 21. 

Vote Safe. Vote Secure. 

 

 

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Focvote.gov%2Fregistration/1/01000191e770f6d5-d4bed50a-bb33-4f27-bc3b-5197eccb436f-000000/IjAWMqGrjdiN7wRrcIunRs_gOXF4jbEiw8iGY8vR79o=370

